
 

 

8th January 2025   

 Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

 Matinee Performance of ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ 

 

 We are excited to have been invited by Riddlesdown Collegiate to attend the matinee performance  

of ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ on Monday 10th February at 12.00pm. 

 

 Y6 pupils will walk to Riddlesdown Collegiate, leaving Atwood at approximately 10.50am to allow 
 time to have lunch before the performance.  All pupils will need the following: 

 

• a packed lunch - if you would like to order a school packed lunch, please complete  
the form with this letter and return to the school office by Monday 3rd February.  

• a coat  

• trainers for comfort. 

    

 The performance is approximately 2hrs long and there will be a short interval halfway through the  

show.  It is due to finish at 2.30pm, and we expect to return to Atwood by 3.10pm.  

 

Please note – the pupils’ return to Atwood could be slightly later if the performance overruns. 

 

 Please use the link below to a google form to give permission for your child to attend  

the performance by Monday 3rd February. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

The Office Team  

 

 https://forms.gle/Lfq3mBmX7eW8yR9VA 

  

 

https://forms.gle/Lfq3mBmX7eW8yR9VA

